
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2024-M-082 

 

Subject: Award of Integrity Commissioner Contract 

Agenda Date: May 9, 2024 

Attachments:  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council of the Municipality of Temagami receives memo 2024-M-082, 
regarding Award of Integrity Commissioner Contract; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council consider a By-law to enter into a contract for Integrity Commissioner 
Services with the recommended respondent, David Boghosian, Managing Partner of Boghosian + Allen 
LLP.                                                                                                                                           
 
INFORMATION 

 
The Municipality of Temagami issued Request For Proposals # 24-001RFP, for Integrity Commissioner 
Services, which closed on March 29, 2024.  Three (3) proposals were received. The respondents were: 
Probity Municipal Consulting, Davies Howe LLP, and Boghosian + Allen LLP. 
 
On Thursday, April 4, 2024, Council considered the proposals in a closed session due to the inclusion of 
third-party information protected under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act (MFIPPA).  Council gave direction to staff regarding following up with the respondent that best met 
the evaluation criteria outlined in the RFP document.   
 
The Respondent that best met the required criteria was David Boghosian, Managing Partner of 
Boghosian + Allen LLP.  Staff have checked the references provided and other information as requested 
in closed session. 
 
Staff recommends that Council award the RFP for IC Services to David Boghosian, Managing Partner of 
Boghosian + Allen LLP, and that Council consider a By-law authorizing the Mayor and Acting 
Administrator to enter into a contract pursuant to the RFP submission.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Sabrina Picard, Acting Administrator 


